From: Kenfield, Micah Charles <kenfield@illinois.edu>
Maring, Jessica M <maring@illinois.edu>; White, Morgan

To: <mbwhite@illinois.edu>

cc: ngy,_ I_\nt_:lljea_ Lee <aho?y@illinois.edu>; I_(okini, Eu_g_en?e Jenny
<jkokini@illinois.edu>; Gibson, Jenny A <jagibson@illinois.edu>

Subject: RE: Payment from BEF sale

Date: 15.10.2018 10:06:40 (+02:00)

Attachments: UIUC_Payment from sale to BEF.pdf (1 page)

Will the attached letter work? Ruby got it to me late last week.
All My Best,

Micah Kenfield

Sustainability Programs Coordinator

University of lllinois at Urbana-Champaign

350 National Soybean Research Center, MC-635
1101 West Peabody

Urbana, IL 61801

Office: 217-244-9342
Cell: 832-385-7908

kenfield@illinois.edu

Please consider the environmental impact of printing this message and any attachments.

The National Soybean Research Center is located near stops for many bus routes with destinations across
Champaign and Urbana. If you are attending a meeting in the building, please consider using the CUMTD
Trip Planner (http.//www.cumtd.com/) to get to and from NSRC.

From: Maring, Jessica M

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 9:42 AM

To: White, Morgan <mbwhite@illinois.edu>; Kenfield, Micah Charles <kenfield@illinois.edu>

Cc: Hoey, Andrea Lee <ahoey®@illinois.edu>; Kokini, Eugenie Jenny <jkokini@illinois.edu>; Gibson, Jenny A
<jagibson@illinois.edu>

Subject: RE: Payment from BEF sale

Hello!

We will need to fill out a new Anticipated Wire Transfer form so we can update the amount and the date
on the for.

The PRV# is a reference number for us, so that will be on the form again.

Previously there was a letter we received indicating the breakdown of sales- | have attached the one we
received last time. Will we be sent something similar? | send that along with the Anticipated Wire Transfer
form to our University Accounting & Financial Reporting office so the wire transfer is deposited to the
correct account when it comes through.

Thanks-

Jessi

Jessica Maring Hollar



Office Administrator

Office of the Provost

601 E. John St, 304 Swanlund
Champaign, IL 61820 (MC-304)
(217) 333-4493 phone

(217) 244-4121 fax
maring@illinois.edu

From: White, Morgan

Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2018 7:06 PM

To: Kenfield, Micah Charles <kenfield@illinois.edu>; Maring, Jessica M <maring@illinois.edu>
Cc: Hoey, Andrea Lee <ahoey®@illinois.edu>; Kokini, Eugenie Jenny <jkokini@illinois.edu>
Subject: RE: Payment from BEF sale

Hi Andrea and Jessica,

| suspect the reference for the wire transfer needs to be updated (in addition to the amount). The pdf says
to reference “PRV140216-15” which refers to a specific transaction from FY18.

Did you / could you check this pdf for Micah, so he can share it with Second Nature’s contact this week?

Thanks,
Morgan

s, Morngan White

Associate Director of F&S, Sustainability
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
148B Physical Plant Service Building, MC-800
1501 S. Oak, Champaign, IL 61820
217-333-2668 mbwhite@illinois.edu
http://icap.sustainability.illinois.edu

From: Kenfield, Micah Charles

Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 12:32 PM

To: Maring, Jessica M <maring@illinois.edu>; White, Morgan <mbwhite@illinois.edu>
Cc: Hoey, Andrea Lee <ahoey®@illinois.edu>; Kokini, Eugenie Jenny <jkokini@illinois.edu>
Subject: FW: Payment from BEF sale

Good afternoon!

We’ve sold another $6,718.75 of carbon credits via Second Nature, and they want to verify the details for a
wire transfer to pay us. I've attached the anticipated wire transfer form from last time and | don’t think
anything’s changing on our end.

I've requested an anticipated date from them to expect the transfer, and offered 10/26 as an option.

Is there anything else you need from me at this time to prepare for the incoming funds?

Thanks!

All My Best,

Micah Kenfield



Sustainability Programs Coordinator

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

350 National Soybean Research Center, MC-635
1101 West Peabody

Urbana, IL 61801

Office: 217-244-9342
Cell: 832-385-7908

kenfield@illinois.edu

Please consider the environmental impact of printing this message and any attachments.

The National Soybean Research Center is located near stops for many bus routes with destinations across
Champaign and Urbana. If you are attending a meeting in the building, please consider using the CUMTD
Trip Planner (http://www.cumtd.com/) to get to and from NSRC.

From: Ruby Woodside <rwoodside@secondnature.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 12:07 PM

To: Kenfield, Micah Charles <kenfield@illinois.edu>
Subject: Payment from BEF sale

Hi Micah,

The C2P2 sale to BEF just came through. UIUC had $1,075 credits in the sale (at $6.25 per credit)
so we have $6,718.75 to send you. Would you prefer a wire transfer, similar to last time? The
information we have on file is:

JPMorgan Chase Bank, NA

10 South Dearborn Street

Chicago IL 60603

ABA/Routing No. 071000013 (US only)

Account Title: The Board of Trustees of the University of lllinois
Account Number: 11-12201

Let us know if this works, or if you would like a different process.

Thanks!
Ruby

Ruby Woodside

Innovative Services Manager

Second Nature |18 Tremont Street, Suite 608 | Boston, MA 02108

Direct: (617) 329-5578 | rwoodside@secondnature.org | Main line: (617) 722-0036

2019 Higher Education
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This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private information. Any disclosure,

reproduction, distribution or other use of this message or any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited.






$ Second Nature

Second Nature
18 Tremont Street, Suite 608
Boston, MA, 02108

University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

Institute for Sustainability, Energy, and Environment
1101 W. Peabody

Urbana, IL 61801

October 10, 2018

The forthcoming payment from Second Nature to the University of Illinois
Urbana-Champaign (UIUC) is for the sale of vintage 2017 carbon credits to
Bonneville Environmental Foundation (BEF) as part of UIUC's participation in
the Carbon Credit and Purchasing Program. Second Nature transferred 1,075
VCUs to BEF on behalf of UIUC. For this sale UIUC receives $6.25 per credit.
The total amount paid to UIUC for this sale is $6,718.75.

VCUs Transferred: 1,075
Price per VCU: $6.25
Total payment: $6,718.75
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